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Dear Brother Knights,  

 

I hope this message finds you and your families enjoying a restful and joyful summer. July 

and August offer us a well-earned break, but also a time to recharge, reconnect, and 

refocus on our mission as Knights of Columbus. 

 

As we celebrate Independence Day on July 4th, we’re reminded of the freedoms we 

enjoy—freedoms that come with responsibility. As Catholic gentlemen, we are called to 

use those freedoms to serve others, protect the vulnerable, and live out our faith in action. 

Let’s carry that spirit through the summer months and beyond. 

 

Although summer is in full swing, our work continues. Let’s keep supporting our parishes, 

lending a hand where needed, and keeping our eyes and hearts open to those who may 

need encouragement or support. 

 

As we look ahead to the fall, mark your calendars for a few key events coming soon after 

Labor Day (Monday, September 1st): 

 

Join us on Saturday, September 6th, 2025 – 6:00 to 10:00 PM for the Knights of          

Columbus Hudson Council End-of-Summer Dance featuring Marty G. and the G-Men! It 

promises to be a night of great music, dancing, and community spirit. Bring your family 

and friends as we close out the summer season in style! 

 

Brothers, even as we enjoy these warm months, let’s remain strong in faith, active in 

service, and united in solidarity. May God continue to bless you and those you love. 

 

 

Vivat Jesus! 

 
 

Fraternally yours, 
 

Gilbert Gonzalez 
Gilbert Gonzalez 


